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The New Faculty Orientation is on Thursday, August 31st, and our Teaching & Learning:

Curriculum Day (Focus on Assessment) will be on Monday, October 23. The Teaching &

Learning Centre is looking forward to seeing everyone again soon!

Check the Teaching & Learning Centre Calendar for workshops and PD days.

 

 

View the Spring 2017 issue of the Academic Newsletter.
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